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2020 Mission Trip
Once again it is time to make plans for our summer mission trip.  This year’s mission will be helping the same church as last June build a new sanctuary, kitchen and Sunday school rooms. It will be approx. 18,000 square feet. We will be mainly doing drywall inside a metal building, maybe electrical, framing, taping and any other items needed to be done at that time.  
Where:    
Laurel Creek Baptist Church                   Job Site:
1138 Laurel Creek Rd.


1227 Hunter Miller Rd.

Rock Island, TN  38581                               Rock Island, TN  38581
When:
June 6-13, 2020
How:
Provide your own transportation.    If you are flying, please inform me as soon as possible so transportation can be arranged to pick you up at the nearest airport. 
Cost:
$150.00    Deposit of $50 is due April 1st with accompanying Registration Form. The remaining balance is due by May 1, 2020. All funds are fully refundable if you are unable to go.
Age Concerns: No one under the age of 18 can operate power driven equipment or be on the roof at any time.  Children under age 16 cannot be around any forklifts or cranes and must be accompanied by parent or grandparent while on the job.
Housing:       Member’s homes mainly and maybe Sunday school rooms. 

Please email asap if you plan to go this year, they need a list for housing as soon as possible.  wevansbfc@gmail.com
Campers:      They will have RV sites on the job site for 7, electricity, one water faucet about 100 feet away, no sewer hookups.  Please let me know if you need one.

Rock Island State Part is 15 minutes away and they have RV sites if you prefer.  They fill up quick, so make reservations soon.

Construction: Metal or wood framing, electrical, mainly drywall and any other needed work.
Remember to pray for our trip, for those who are joining us for the first time, and for God’s protection and provision in all that we strive to do for Him through Builders for Christ.  For we are God’s fellow workers; you are God’s field, God’s building.  By the grace God has given me, I laid a foundation as an expert builder, and someone else is building on it.  But each one should be careful how he builds.  For no one can lay any foundation other than the one already laid, which is Jesus Christ.  I Cor. 3:9-11 (NIV)
If you need additional information about the trip, please call me at 817-343-5377 or e-mail me at wevansbfc@gmail.com.  Please return all information to the address below by April 1st. 
In His Name,
Willie Evans

6000 Acton Meadows Ct.
Granbury, TX  76049
